
Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act (EADA) 
 

As annually required by the U.S. Department of Education be advised that Concordia University has 
completed the EADA survey.  Copies of the current report are available for review by students, staff, 
faculty, and prospective students upon request in the following offices: Provosts; Associate Vice 
President for Student Life; and the Associate Vice President / Director of Athletics offices. 


